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Port St. Lucie Police Department

To: Whom It May Concern

From: Officer | Harris #ZW’Z?

Date 06/22/2017

Subject: May Agency Inspection SN's 1962 and 1323

This memorandum shall serve as notice that the May inspections were not completed due
to a work related injury | sustained. As the sole agency inspector, | was on no duty status
and unable to complete the inspections of Port St Lucie Police Department's Intoxilyzer
8000s, serial numbers 8000-1962 and 8000-1323 during the month of May. The
instruments were removed from service until | was able to return to work and complete an
agency inspection on 06/22/2017.
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Platt, Shayla

= e
From: Ian Harris <IHarris@cityofpsl.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 12:22 PM
To: Platt, Shayla
Subject: RE: 2017 Department Inspections
Attachments: intox memo.pdf
Shavyla,

| was out on medical leave during the month of May and was unable to complete the inspections for 80001962 and
80001323. | returned to work today and completed the inspections. Additionally | am sending you 1323 for department
inspection. | am placing a hard copy of my internal memo documenting the missed inspection in May. | also am
attaching it to this email. Sorry for the hassle.

lan
Port St Lucie Police

From: Platt, Shayla [mailto:ShaylaPlatt@fdle.state.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 4:26 PM

To: Platt, Shayla

Subject: 2017 Department Inspections

Good Afternoon,

| hope you all are having a great year thus far. I’d like to thank all of the agencies that have sent their instruments for an
annual inspection. For those agencies that have not sent in an instrument(s) please do so at your earliest convenience. |
would like to have 100% of the department inspections for the instruments in my region completed by October.
Therefore, if you have multiple instruments at your agency please go ahead and begin sending them in. As always if you
have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out and let me know.

Thank you all.

Shayla Platt

Department Inspector, Alcohol Testing Program
Fiorida Department of Law Enforcement

2331 Phillips Rd.

Tallahassee, FL 32308

(850) 617-1282 (office)

(850) 728-4200 (cell)

(850) 921-3787 (fax)

PLEASE NOTE : Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure.
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Port St. Lucie Police Department

To: Whom It May Concern

From: Officer | Harris #291

Date 06/22/2017

Subject: May Agency Inspection SN's 1962 and 1323

This memorandum shall serve as notice that the May inspections were not completed due
to a work related injury | sustained. As the sole agency inspector, | was on no duty status
and unable to complete the inspections of Port St Lucie Police Department's Intoxilyzer
8000s, serial numbers 8000-1962 and 8000-1323 during the month of May. The
instruments were removed from service until | was able to return to work and complete an
agency inspection on 06/22/2017.



